From: Ronald Jewchyn <rjewchyn@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 3:56 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Pers 1 retirement benefits

CAUTION:External email.

Please support an increase in these benefits as the cost of living is outpacing our retirement.

Thanks,
Ron and Linda Jewchyn
Sent from Mail for Windows 10

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



